
 

 
AIU High School in the Department of Education 

 
AIU High School is registered with the Department of Education in Florida in the United 
States under the Miami Dade County Directory. You can click on the following link. 
http://www.floridaschoolchoice.org/Information/PrivateSchoolDirectory/. Look for the 
directory that says “Dade” and you will find AIU High School. 
 
Additionally, you will find information in the following link that will be helpful to you. 
We have this information in our webpage in "About Us": www.aiuhs.org/about.aspx. 
 
AIUHS can deliver your graduation documents with a certificate called APOSTILLE. 
The Apostille of the Haya is a procedure of legalizing documents to effectively verify the 
authenticity of a document internationally. Physically, it consists of one page that is 
added to notarized documents that the Secretary of State stamps on to legalize the 
document. 
 
The Haya Convention 
This certification comes from the Convention of the Haya that took place on October 5, 
1961, also known as the Convention of the Apostille, signed in the Haya, Netherlands. It 
suppresses the requirement of the legalization of foreign documents in consulates or 
embassies. It went into effect on January 24, 1965. The apostille has validity in countries 
that signed the convention, for which if the country where the Diploma wants to be used 
does not belong to the Convention, then it will be necessary a diplomatic legalization. 
 
We strongly recommend our students to verify in their countries the institution’s 
requirements where the diploma will be used. 
 
At AIU High School, our first priority is our students. If you need other processed items, 
and they are within our reach, we will find a way to help you. We are sure that this new 
step in your life will bring you satisfaction. We want to help you in everything possible. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Academic Department 
 

http://www.floridaschoolchoice.org/Information/PrivateSchoolDirectory/
http://www.aiuhs.org/about.aspx

